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Safeguarding Children Annual Report 2015-16 
 
Purpose of Report  
To Receive 
 
Reason for Report 
 
The CCG Safeguarding Children and Children in Care Annual Report describes progress 
against the Safeguarding Team’s Strategic Plan during 2015-16. There is also an 
acknowledgement of the challenges for 2016-17.  
 
This report was also presented at the first meeting of the Quality and Patient Experience 
Committee in December. 

 
Strategic Priority Links 
 

☐Primary Care/ Integrated Care 
☐Urgent Care 
☒Effective Organisation 
☐Mental Health/Vulnerable People 

☐Planned Care/ Cancer 
☐Prescribing 
☐Financial Sustainability 

Local Authority Area 

☒CCG Footprint 
☐City of York Council 

 

☐East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
☐North Yorkshire County Council 
 

Impacts/ Key Risks   

☐Financial 
☐Legal 
☐Primary Care 
☐Equalities 
 

Covalent Risk Reference and Covalent 
Description 
 
 
 
 
 

Recommendations 
 
N/A 
 

 
  



Responsible Chief Officer and Title  
 
Michelle Carrington 
Chief Nurse 

Report Author and Title 
 
Elaine Wyllie and Karen Hedgley, 
Designated Nurses for Safeguarding 
Children 
 
Dr Natalie Lyth and Dr Sarah Snowden  
Designated Doctors for Safeguarding 
Children 
 
Dr Sally Smith  
Designated Doctor for Child Deaths 
 
Jacqui Hourigan 
Nurse Consultant for Safeguarding  
(Adults and Children) in Primary Care 
 

 
 
Annex 
 
The Safeguarding Children Annual Report is attached for Governing Body members 
and available at  
http://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/about-us/governing-body-meetings/ 
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